
 

 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL         ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA 

                                        Date: July 01, 2025 

 

Two Board Examinations in Class X 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians (Class-X-2025-2026) 

 

Please find attached herewith the Notification No. CBSE/CE/2-Board Examinations-X/2025 dated 25/06/2025 

regarding the decision taken by the CBSE. As per the recommendations of the New Education Policy-2020 and 

stakeholder’s consultations, CBSE has decided to implement the policy of Two Board Examinations in Class X from 

2026 examinations.  

 

As your ward will be appearing the CBSE Board Examination of Class-X in the academic year 2025-26, you are hereby 

requested to go through the notification attached herewith and adhere the rules and regulations mentioned in the circular.  

 

Kindly be informed about all the conditions mentioned in the notification. 

   

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

(Fr. Sangeeth Raj, S.J.) 

Principal 

 

Enclosed: CBSE Notification  

 










